(3) Library

Name of Committee	Academic	Standards	and	Events	Committee		
Chairman Mrs. Joan	DiGiulio				e e		
Date of meeting	1/21/82					•	

Please attach to all committee minutes submitted to (1) Chairman

(2) Secretary of the Senate

Formal motions passed:

of the Senate

1. A current undergraduate student may wish to improve his/her cumulative point average by repeating a course in which a grade of D or F was earned. to recalculate the cumulative point average a student at the time the course is repeated must initiate the recalculation process with the approval of his advisor(by the dean if it is a second repetition) at the time he/she registers for the repeated course. Deadline for recalculation petition is the last day to add a class for the quarter enrolled for the class. In this case the grade earned on the repeated course will be used for all purposes including calculation of cumulative point average except where recalculation is specifically Although courses are not deleted from the permanent record, the prohibited. record is adjusted to reflect the inclusion of only the last grade in the computation of the point average. The hours credited toward degree hours completed are those earned with the last grade. Only undergraduate students currently enrolled in the University may request this recalculation privilege. A post-baccalaureate student is not eligible to petition for a recalculation unless both the course and the repetition are completed subsequent to the conferring of the degree. A student holding the two-year associate degree may petition after receiving the associate degree only if currently pursuing a baccalaureate degree. All Y.S.U. grades will be counted in determining honors for graduation.

Attach other sheets if need

Proposed Policy

When a current undergraduate student repeats a course, the student may petition the dean of the school for recalculation of the grade point average reflecting that repetition. It is the student's responsibility to initiate this procedure. Although courses are not deleted from the permanent record, the record is adjusted to reflect the inclusion of only the higher grade in the computation of the point average. The hours credited toward degree hours completed are those earned with the higher grades. Only undergraduate students currently enrolled in the University may request this recalculation privilege. A post-baccalau-reate student is not eligible to petition for recalculation unless both the course and the repetition are completed subsequent to the conferring of the degree. A student holding the two-year associate degree may petition after receiving the associate degree only if currently pursuing a baccalaureate degree.

A current undergraduate student may wish to improve his/her cumulative point average by repeating a course in which a grade of D or F was earned. In order to recalculate the cumulative point average a student at the time the course is repeated must initiate the recalculation process with the approval of the advisor (by the dean if it is a second repetition) at the time he/she registers for the repeated course. Deadline for recalculation petition is the last day to add a class for the quarter enrolled for the class. In this case the grade earned on the repeated_course will be used for all purposes including calculation of cumulative point average except where recalculation is specifically prohibited. Although courses are not deleted from the permanent record, the record is adjusted to reflect the inclusion of only the last grade in the computation of the point average. The hours credited toward degree hours completed are those earned with the last grade. Only undergraduate students currently enrolled in the University may request this recalculation privilege. A post-baccalau-reate student is not eligible to petition for a recalculation unless both the course and the repetition are completed subsequent to the conferring of the degree. A student holding the twoyear associate degree may petition after receiving the associate degree only if currently pursuing a baccalaureate degree. All Y.S.U. grades will be counted in determining honors for graduation.